
Hi Erica, 

  

I had another look on site on Tuesday and as per previous comments there would be an major 

impact on that row of TPO Oak trees. One of the Oaks especially is the biggest and most prominent 

out of the group. 

  

There is actually an existing gap (where a disused utility pylon is) to the south east of the proposed 

enrance and as shown in the TPO plan below (approx. 20 metres wide). Has that been considered for 

access?  

  

  

Elsewhere and to the north western boundary near to where the football pitch is proposed a small 

area of tree removal is proposed. This is outside of the TPO tree group and consists mainly of young 

Poplar/Birch/Elder scrub. I have no objection to this but would object to the loss of mature TPO tree 

cover to form the new access and as per previous comments. 

  

Regards 

  

David Gower 

 
Arboricultural Officer 

Parks and Grounds Unit 

Leisure and Well-being 

Rugby Borough Council 

Tel: 01788 533533 

Mail: David.Gower@rugby.gov.uk 

    

  

From: Erica Buchanan <Erica.Buchanan@rugby.gov.uk>  

Sent: 06 August 2021 11:27 

To: David Gower <David.Gower@rugby.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Coventry Stadium Rugby Road R18-0186 

  

hi David 

  

Yes they did and initially they were looking at an alternative place for the access but I think 

there would have been an issue with Highways which is why the access stayed the same.   

  

Regards,  

 

Erica Buchanan 

 
Principal Planning Officer 

Planning Services 

Growth and Investment 

Rugby Borough Council 

Tel: 01788 533789 

Mail: Erica.Buchanan@rugby.gov.uk 



    

 
From: David Gower <David.Gower@rugby.gov.uk> 

Sent: 06 August 2021 11:17 

To: Erica Buchanan <Erica.Buchanan@rugby.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Coventry Stadium Rugby Road R18-0186  

  

Ah yes, sorry, got it. 

Access appears to be the same with protected Oak tree loss to front. Would they have seen my 

previous comments? 

Thanks 

Dave  

  

David Gower 

 
Arboricultural Officer 

Parks and Grounds Unit 

Leisure and Well-being 

Rugby Borough Council 

Tel: 01788 533533 

Mail: David.Gower@rugby.gov.uk 

    

  

From: Erica Buchanan <Erica.Buchanan@rugby.gov.uk>  

Sent: 06 August 2021 11:07 

To: David Gower <David.Gower@rugby.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Coventry Stadium Rugby Road R18-0186 

  

Morning David 

  

I have just checked and the arboricultural assessment is online (page 3 of the documents 

under superseded) along with the original masterplan. 

  

Regards,  

 

Erica Buchanan 

 
Principal Planning Officer 

Planning Services 

Growth and Investment 

Rugby Borough Council 

Tel: 01788 533789 

Mail: Erica.Buchanan@rugby.gov.uk 

    

  

 



From: David Gower <David.Gower@rugby.gov.uk> 

Sent: 06 August 2021 10:38 

To: Erica Buchanan <Erica.Buchanan@rugby.gov.uk> 

Subject: FW: Coventry Stadium Rugby Road R18-0186  

  

Hi Erica, 

Re: coventry stadium over two years ago I objected (see below). Do you have the old tree report and 

plans? (They are not online) Therefore I can compare what I commented on in 2018 to what is 

proposed now (new tree report and plans). 

  

Thanks 

Dave 

  

David Gower 

 
Arboricultural Officer 

Parks and Grounds Unit 

Leisure and Well-being 

Rugby Borough Council 

Tel: 01788 533533 

Mail: David.Gower@rugby.gov.uk 

    

 


